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MAINTENANCE ASSISTANT 
An opportunity is available for an experienced 
maintenance worker to assist with the day-to-day 
maintenance, repairs and general upkeep of the 
interior and exterior of the Metropolitan 
Cathedral. This will include maintenance of the 
surrounding grounds and aiding others to ensure 
the smooth running of all events in the Cathedral 
and Crypt. 
 
This is a permanent post, working full time, 
Monday to Friday, 8.00am-4.00pm. 
 
Candidates must have empathy with the ethos 
and mission of the Roman Catholic Church and a 
commitment to the work undertaken by all at the 
Metropolitan Cathedral. 
 
Applicants must have; experience of working in a 
similar role or trade background, excellent verbal 
and written skills, experience of managing and 
implementing maintenance programmes, the 
ability to identify problems and correct defects, 
and the ability to work at heights.  Experience of 
working on buildings which are places of 
worship, or listed buildings would be 
advantageous. 
 
Closing date: Friday 2 December  2022 
 

To apply, visit 

www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/j

obs or telephone 0151 522 

1102 for an application pack. 

 

 
 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY CO-

ORDINATOR 
The archdiocese has an exciting new 
opportunity for a Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry Coordinator. Archbishop Malcolm 
describes this new role as “a key appointment 
in helping the archdiocese implement our vision 
to be a church that truly serves young people.” 
   
Closing date: Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/index.php?p
=2504  
 

 

 

 

The Letter - A Message for Our Earth:  

Cinema style screening.  16th November, 2pm 
CAFOD and Fr Peter Morgan invite you to St 
Anne’s in Edge Hill for a showing of this film.  
The film will be shown during COP27 which 
takes place in Egypt.  Register 
https://theletterliverpool.eventbrite.co.uk/  The 
Archdiocesan Pastoral Development team are 
hosting online conversations from the 21st 
November to follow up the film.  Register here 
https://LetterSocialActionLiverpool.eventbrite.co
m or contact Pablo on 0151 5221042. 

 

13 November 2022     Thirty-Third Sunday of Ordinary Time   

 

Cathedral News 

WEEK COMMENCING 13 November 2022 
Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Sunday 13 November     

33rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
9.00am  Mass         Cathedral 

10.00am Mass        Crypt  
11.00am  Mass *            Cathedral 

3.00pm Choral Evening Prayer 
* This Mass will be streamed live on 
Youtube 

7.00pm  Mass  Crypt 
 

Monday 14 November  
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel    
 
 

Tuesday 15 November 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm   Mass Crypt 

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel     
 

Wednesday 16 November 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt      

5.00pm Sung Mass  Lady Chapel 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 17 November 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt    

5.00pm Sung Mass  Lady Chapel      
 
 

Friday 18 November  
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt     

5.00pm Sung Mass  Lady Chapel  

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer     
   

Saturday 19 November 
8.45am Morning Prayer 

9.00am Mass          BSC      

5.00pm  Vigil Mass              

EXPOSITION of the BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 

Will take place from 4.00pm on 

Fridays. 

 

RECONCILIATION (Confession)  

Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass in the 
Crypt 

Saturday: 9.30am - 10.30am &  
 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

 

 

Please note that there are no 

Confessions on Holy Days. 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 

Tel:  0151 709 9222 

Email: enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
John Church (Get Well), Dave 
Fulcher (RIP), Alina Hancock 
(RIP), Fr John Gildea (RIP), 
Freddie Rylands (RIP), Anne 
Marie O’Brien (RIP), Mary 
Thompson (RIP), Jane Daly (RIP 
Anniversary), Josephine Woods 
(RIP 2nd Anniversary), Fr Conor 
Stainton-Polland (Special 
Intentions), Petchin Riley (RIP), 
Kathleen Mary Matchett (RIP), 
Louis Harvey, Joan Ford (RIP), 
Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy Souls, 
Margaret Quinlan (RIP), John 
Quinlan (RIP), Nancy Bourke 
(RIP), Michael Bourke (RIP), 
Annie Bourke (RIP), Stella 
Rochford (RIP), Christopher 
Avery (RP) and Frederick 
Rylands (RIP). 

ASYLUM LINK MERSEYSIDE 
Asylum Link Merseyside is 
holding its first fundraising 
concert since COVID on Friday 
18th November at 7pm in 
St Anne's Overbury Street. Acts 
include Hayley Kincade, Neil 
Campbell and Billy Hughes and 
the Scottish & Irish Pipers, and 
the ALM and Wavertree 
Community Gospel Choirs. 
Tickets are £5 at the door or 
from info@asylumlink.org.uk or 
Illa on 0151 709 1713.  

 

40 MARTYRS OF 

ENGLAND AND WALES 
Hosted by Monica Nash 
explores the lives of men and 
women who defended the faith 
during the English reformation.  
Thursday at 9.30pm on Shalom 
World – shalomworld.org 

 

 

 

LECTIO GROUP 
There is a group of young adults that 
meet on Friday evenings for a short 
time of prayer and sharing using the 
Sunday readings followed by some 
simple food and night prayer. The 
group also sometimes go on trips or 
retreats together. If anyone is 
interested please contact James: 
djmoroney@cantab.net 
 

MICAH FOODBANK 
At the moment Micah Liverpool is in 
need of additional food donations. 
From the 1st of June to the 1st of 
September, they distributed 4,709 
parcels to those using the 
emergency food pantries based at St 
Vincent De Paul and St Bride's 
Church. They have received great 
support from regular donors which 
has enabled them to continue to 
support the people using the 
foodbanks but they do expect to see 
a rise in the need for their services 
over the next few months. With 
continual cost of living rises and the 
uncertainty of fuel prices, they fear 
that their food aid services will be 
stretched further than they have ever 
been before. Micah are working 
closely with food provision partners 
across the city and nationally 
through Feeding Liverpool and the 
Independent Food Aid Network to try 
to mitigate these circumstances. If 
you or a social group you are a part 
of can donate, then please do. There 
are food donation points based at 
Liverpool Cathedral, Liverpool 
Metropolitan Cathedral and St Nicks 
Parish Church. If you have a large 
food donation that needs to be 
collected please contact 
paul.obrien@liverpoolcathedral.org.u
k or 07932842337 to arrange 
collection. 
 
 

 

 

 

Liverpool Universities’ 

Student Catholic Society 
Are you a student at a Liverpool 
University? Are you looking for a 
Catholic Community?   Join us 
at St Philip Neri Church, 
Catherine Street for 6pm Mass 
on Sundays.  
For more information:  
Facebook - Liverpool CathChap 
Instagram - Liverpoolcathsoc  
 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

PREPARATION PROGRAMME 
If your family attends Mass 
regularly at the Cathedral and 
have a child in Year 4 or above 
and would like them to make 
their First Holy Communion 
please contact Fr Derek to 
register.  You will be expected 
to attend all the preparation 
sessions which are all 
Saturdays from 10am – 12noon 
in the Gibberd Room – 12 
November; 10 December; 14 
January; 11 February; 11 March 
and 22 April.  Fr Derek can be 
contacted at 
d.lloyd@metcathedral.org.uk 
 

WARM AND COSY 
During the winter months, parish 
centres across the archdiocese 
will be open to all as 'warm and 
cosy’ hubs.  There will be free 
tea, coffee and biscuits with 
access to TV and wifi and 
friendly company in a safe and 
warm space.  The centres will 
be open from 1.00 pm-3.30 pm 
but opening days will vary, 
please see the link for more 
details and information on other 
places in the archdiocese 
offering similar support: 
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.
uk/index.php?p=2561 
 

 

 

COULD YOU BE A DEACON? 
As we start to implement our new pastoral 

Plan which sets out concrete actions to 

change our ways of working so that our 

Church become more inclusive, more 

welcoming and more engaged with those 

on the margins, the ministry of deacons will 

continue to evolve alongside the 

presbyterial ministry in the service of the 

priesthood of all the baptised.  If you would 

like to hear more about this important 

vocation please join Archbishop Malcolm 

and the diaconate team at our meetings for 

men who may be wondering if they are 

called to serve as deacons and what the 

formation involves.  Wives and supporting 

priests or deacons are also welcome. 

Meeting is:  Tuesday 29 November 2002 

at 7.30pm – 9.00pm (refreshments from 

7pm) at Christ the King Church, Queens 

Drive, Wavertree, Liverpool, L15 6YQ 

For more information, please email 

p.rooney@rcaol.org.uk 

Last week’s collection: £1,026.54 

Open Monday – Saturday: First Admission: 10am, Last Admission: 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £5 Adult, £12 Family (2 adults + 2 children) 
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